
 

April 11, 2023 

 

Hello Future Bulldog Families, 

We hope everyone is enjoying some relaxation this Spring Season.  For those of you who have a Spring 

break, we wish you much time well spent with loved ones and a recognition of the various holidays this 

season. 

Next week on Wednesday, April 19, 2023 at 6:30pm, Dr. Muscelli and I would like to invite you to an 

information session about what to expect as your 5th grader transitions to middle school at Bunker Hill.  

Please know that we recognize what a stressful transition this can be.  For many of you, you have spent 

years at one specific elementary school, gaining comfort in the routines of Whitman or Birches.  Dr. 

Muscelli and I can assure you that while middle school, especially for first-time middle school parents, 

can be daunting, your child is in good hands at Bunker Hill.  Our teaching staff and educational 

professionals such as administrators, counselors, secretaries, assistants, and our school resource officer 

are very much eager to begin working with you and your child. 

Please consider joining us on April 19, 2023, in the BHMS cafeteria.   

Enjoy the rest of the break. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

Principal 


